
Village to resume water billing 
Issued: July 10, 2020 
 
The Village will resume regular water billing procedures this month and will again 
implement late fees starting with the July billing cycle. Water shut-offs will begin in 
August. 
  
If you have any questions about paying your bill, please call the water department at 
(708) 444-5500. 


